
Division of Behavioral Health Services—Payment Improvement Initiative Website 
 
DBHS documents are on the Payment Improvement Initiative website  
http://www.paymentinitiative.org/healthHome/Pages/Behavioral-Health.aspx 
 
If you have feedback or questions, feel free to contact Julie Meyer at Julie.Meyer@dhs.arkansas.gov. 
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